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SZENT-GYÖRGYI ALBERT AGORA – INFORMATORIUM – PARTNERS MEETING 

A unique, super-integrated community space in the heart of Central Europe
INVITATION
By the end of 2012 the University of Szeged, the city of Szeged, the Biological Research Center in Szeged and the John von Neumann Computer Society will complete the establishing of a prestigious public institution called Szent-Györgyi Albert Agora – with an expected annual visitor turnover of 300,000 – which will create a unique opportunity on both national and international level for presenting scientific achievements, innovation results and their industrial utilisation.  

Being present in the Informatorium = an investment into the future
DEAK Plc. organises an event called ‘Informatorium’ to introduce the Szent-Györgyi Albert Agora – with support from the rector of the University of Szeged and its Research, Development and Innovation Directorate – that will take place on  28 June 2012, with the following programmes:

· presentations, a virtual tour and a physical tour around the site, in order to give an insight into the different stages of development of the Szeged Agora and its Informatorium project, and to present the advantages of the multifunctional space created by their integration and the opportunities that lie therein;

· Dr Miklós Lukovics, director of Strategy and Development at SZTE (University of Szeged) informs participants about the new types of opportunities created by the different developments and cooperations;

· Dr Norbert Buzás, director of Research, Development and Innovation at SZTE introduces how the different scientific achievements of the university’s institutions urge their efficient utilisation, what kind of cooperation opportunities the university offers; he also speaks about the results and experiences of similar cooperations in the past.

Our partners will also have the chance to:

· discuss the cooperation opportunities that arise in connection with the Informatorium, together with the advantages of cooperation and the possible difficulties of implementation.

INFORMATORIUM – ‘Connects and enriches’
After the presentations – within the framework of a buffet reception – we will give an opportunity to participants for an informal discussion and networking.

Date of the event:

28 June 2012, 10.30-14:00

Place:



SZTE József Attila Academic and Information Centre (TIK)

6722 Szeged, Ady tér 10.

Participation is free of charge but registration is necessary. If you intend to participate, please contact Dr János Bajusz before 18 June 2012 by calling (+36) (06) 20/509-4699 or writing to bajusz.janos@deakszeged.hu .

We hope to see you soon!

Best regards,




  
      Dr Norbert Buzás


Tamás Susányi 




          director of research, development and innovation
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